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I am writing to ask for your support of HB 2007. Everyone deserves to be protected 

and should assume their safety from gun violence in public buildings. Excluding any 

firearms in public buildings is one simple way to prevent senseless mass shootings. I 

urge you to support this common sense measure. Thank you. 


